
取消 2020 暑期運動訓練班及教職員比賽 
體育部已密切監察新冠病毒肺炎的情況。鑑於疫情反覆且演變為全球大流行的情況下，體育部認為現時並不適合舉辦暑期運

動訓練班及教職員比賽。因此，決定取消 2020 年暑期運動訓練班及教職員比賽，以保障所有參與人士的健康，並減少病毒

傳播的風險。 
 
 

Cancellation of 2020 Summer Sports Programme and Staff Competitions 
The Physical Education Unit (PEU) has been closely monitoring the current situation of the COVID-19. Due to the unstable evolution 
of the COVID-19 pandemic worldwide, PEU has come to the view that it would not be safe or prudent for Summer Sports Programme 
and Staff Competitions to be held at this time. PEU has therefore decided to cancel the 2020 Summer Sports Programme for this year 
to safeguard the health of all participants and to reduce the risk of the spread of the COVID-19. 


